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April 15, 2013
The Honorable Chris Gibson

U.S. House of Representatives

502 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-1168

Dear Representative Gibson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Blue Water Navy Ship Accountability Act” (H.R. 1494) that mandates that the United States Army and DoD’s Joint Services Records Research Center (JSRRC) do a comprehensive search to determine which ships operated on the inland waterways of Vietnam between January 9, 1962 and May 7, 1975. Service members serving on those ships would be eligible for an Agent Orange presumption when filing a disability claim with the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). This would help with claims veterans are making when they are sick or, in some cases, have died and claims are submitted by their surviving families. 


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Representatives to ask for their support. FRA also stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation.


The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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